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From: keith notley
To: Hume Submissions 2023
Subject: Submission for HCC Electoral Structural Review.
Date: Wednesday, 22 November 2023 12:17:58 AM

As a long standing resident of Hume, currently living in the Meadow Valley Ward, I forward my
thoughts
To ERAPS. Firstly,I feel that the Option Two of the three proposed by Council is the best one. The
actual boundary’s better represent the communities that are within them. The total City area
covers very diverse needs and characteristics. And therefore, I believe that the needs of the new
individual wards will be better able to support these residents by rationally improving specific
“niche”, local requirements.
Yours Sincerely,
Keith Notley.  
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